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Location Land South Of Perdiswell Farm Shipton Road Shipton On Cherwell

Proposal Erection of up to 500 dwellings with associated access, open space and infrastructure

Case Officer Samantha Taylor  
 

Organisation
Name Richard Boon

Address 4 Plane Tree Way

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments I am against this development. As a local Woodstock resident of almost 30 years and a 
recent first time buyer in Woodstock, I can safely say that our town is facing an 
unprecedented and unwelcomed overdevelopment. Our historic town faces numerous 
housing plans from both Cherwell and WODC that threaten the community, infrastructure 
and local landscape. Many residents have been fighting this very vision for many years and 
here we are, fighting developments on multiple fronts...hundreds of houses, far more than 
our roads, schools, doctors and historic infrastructure can cope with. We have been made 
many promises by Blenheim/PYE homes for solutions to these issues. For example parking, 
it was only after the town expanded that we were surveyed on parking and at that point it 
was recognised that as a historic town, there is only so much you can do without building 
more parking.  
 
There are nearby towns that have infrastructure to support additional homes. Woodstock is 
not one of them. The combined number of new houses proposed after Cherwell add their 
housing will increase Woodstock to beyond levels that it can sustain. The character of the 
surrounding area will change. It will loose it's charm from a quaint town into a 
overpopulated, overdeveloped and busy sprawl.  
 
Not to mention the significant damage to surrounding landscape. The site proposed is of 
historic significance and should be treated with respect. The noise from the airport will make 
this an unappealing place to reside. I am living much further from the airfield and it only 
takes the wind on the right day for the noise to travel. I can only image how unattractive it 
will be to reside that close to the airfield. This is not what Woodstock wants. This is not what 
Woodstock deserves.   
 
No more development please.  
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